
A47 Blofield junction
 
I write to inform you that we’ll be carrying out essential resurfacing works at the above location. During this work, we’ll also be renewing safety barriers, signing, road markings and studs.
 
We plan to complete these works over 5 weeks, weeknights only, from Monday 13 September to Friday 15 October, subject to weather conditions.
 
We have closely liaised with the local authority to agree the most suitable diversion route, as detailed below:  
 
A47 Eastbound between Cucumber Lane Roundabout and Acle Roundabout starting Monday 13 September to Friday 1 October (3 weeks)
 
A47 Westbound between Acle Roundabout and Cucumber Lane Roundabout starting Monday 27 September to Friday 15 October (3 weeks)
 
Diversion-
· Westbound traffic will be diverted via the A47 to Beccles, onto the A143 until Gillingham, then onto the A146, before re-joining the A47 at Trowse Newton.
· Eastbound traffic will follow the same diversion route in reverse.  
 

 
COVID-19
Please be assured all our sites have strict safeguarding measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and none of our sites are open to the public. We will be carrying out all works following safety guidelines set by the Government.
 
How to find out more
To find out more about roadworks we’re carrying out across the East of England, please visit www.highwaysengland.co.uk/our-work/east/ to register for the latest alerts. If you have any enquiries please contact the Highways England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by email to info@highwaysengland.co.uk
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